
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: "Mansour Sepehr"
Cc: "Rick Bruzzone"; montroseinc@comcast.net; perry.pineda@shell.com; Peter Cusack (pcusack@langan.com);

 Schaefer, Peter
Subject: RE: Request for EXTENSION, 6039 College Ave, RO0003123
Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 4:36:00 PM

Mansour,
 
Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of construction plans and schedule for the above
 referenced site is extended to October 4, 2015.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 

From: Mansour Sepehr [mailto:MSepehr@SomaEnv.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 4:27 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>
Cc: 'Rick Bruzzone' <Rick.Bruzzone@DOBLawyers.com>; montroseinc@comcast.net
Subject: Request for EXTENSION, 6039 College Ave, RO0003123
 
Hi Jerry:
 
On behalf of my clients, the Bruzzone family and Ms. Linda Steidle I would like to request a 30-day
 extension for submittal of construction plans for the subject site as you requested in your directive
 dated July 14, 2015.  The construction firm that my clients hired to do the construction drawing are
 running a little late.  Your favorable consideration in this matter will be highly appreciated.
 
Best Regards
 
Mansour Sepehr
SOMA Environmental
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